
SIR THOMAS RICH'S SCHOOL
Oakleaze, Gloucester

Chelsea's Story

Dear Parents

Due to the cancellation of the previous performance, we will be presenting the interactive play ‘Chelsea’s Story’ to
Year 9 students on Friday 25 March 2022 at 2.20pm.

The play, which is supported by the Gloucestershire Safeguarding Children Executive, will help alert students to the
possible dangers of child exploitation and provide them with guidance should they feel at risk. In addition to this, an
opportunity to discuss Chelsea's choices will be provided at the end of the play and staff will be present to help
students understand that different choices could have led to a more positive outcome.

We believe that this is a powerful way to enhance our PSHE curriculum and help our students to stay safe.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Paula Garcίa Toja

Head of PSHE

SIR THOMAS RICH'S
Oakleaze Gloucester GL2 0LF
01452 338400
info@strs.org.uk
www.strschool.co.uk
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